

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 10th October 2021

It has been a very busy week in Preschool and the children have had an exciting time meeting the children from the other group, and coming together as one whole class. In maths the children have been learning about squares and enjoyed using lollipop sticks to make them. In phonics they enjoyed learning the rhyme "my cat is fat" and they are all trying hard to sit still and join in for the teaching inputs. Next week we will be focussing on healthy eating and will be looking at lots of fruits and vegetables. They will also have the opportunity to grow a small plant in school and take it home.



MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

Please make sure that your child only wears trainers on PE days.



HOME ACTIVITY:

When you are out food shopping, talk to your child (in English) about the healthy fruits and vegetables that they can see.



PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 10th October 2021

LIBRARY:

PS children visited the library for the first time this week and were allowed to borrow books.

They will visit the library once every week on their scheduled library day. Please make sure library books are returned on time in the library yellow folder to allow your child to borrow a new book.

We have introduced a new reward programme in the library for PS - Year 1 "Re-tell Reward Programme", Please refer to the letter sent with your child for more details.







PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 10th October 2021

Photos of the Week





